
CECIP • Comité Européen des Constructeurs d’Instruments de Pesage 
Diamant Building, Bd A. Reyers 80, B-1030 Brussels 
Phone +32 2 706 82 15 • Fax +32 2 706 82 10 
Info@cecip.eu • www.cecip.eu 

 

Newsletter 

March 2016 

 Issue no. 7 

 

The New Legislative Framework: The New Directives 
 Don’t forget that the new non-automatic weighing instruments (NAWI) 
and the new measuring instruments (MI) Directive come into effect on the 
20th April 2016, just a few weeks away these directives will implement 
some major changes to the way in which we work, the documents we 
supply and the markings that must go on the instruments.  There are now 
four categories of economic operator outlined and each type will have 
new and clearer obligations depending upon their position in the supply 
chain. The four categories are manufacturer, importer, authorised 
representative and distributor....  Read More 

CECIP General 
Assembly 2016 

How to Prevent Cybercrime 

   Dear CECIP Members, 
I am glad to announce that the 
planning stage has come to a 
successful end and we can finally 
officially invite you to our 66th 
General Assembly. This year our 
Austrian member association, Bundesinnung der 
Mechatroniker, was so generous to host us in their capital 
Vienna…  Read more 

  During the yearly AWA-PTB 
talks in Braunschweig, the 
German Federal Police Unit in 
charge of combating Cyber 
Crime gave a presentation 
explaining what Cyber Crime is, 
who possible Cyber Criminals are, and how companies can 
protect themselves against possible attacks.…  Read more 

Nutrition labelling becomes 
mandatory in Europe 

CECIP communications 
update 

While food information on 
labels in the US has been 
rigidly regulated since the 
early 1990s, a similar level of 
uniformity was only recently 
introduced in Europe. After 8 
years of negotiations, on 25 
October 2011, the European Parliament and… Read more 

   For the last years, the media 
presence and communication of 
CECIP has mostly relied on our 
website, as well as on this 
Newsletter. During the last Board 
meeting it was decided to update 
and expand this presence… Read more 
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Safety of Life at Sea: 
Container Weighing Update 

Overview over Welmec 
Reports 

The International 
Maritime Organization 
(IMO) is part of the United 
Nations, and is based in 
London. It has existed 
since 1948 and with 169 
member states.  One of the functions of the IMO is the 
creation and administration of The International 
Convention for the safety of human life at sea (SOLAS) The 
SOLAS Convention was first drafted in 1914 after the 
sinking of the Titanic.... Read more 

Dear CECIP Members, 
this year our 
Rapporteurs have 
once again done a 
great job and have 
attended many 
WELMEC meetings in order to forward all relevant 
information to our members. Attached to this newsletter 
you will find a short overview over those reports. Please 
contact Friedrich Trosse under Friedrich.trosse@cecip.eu if 
you want to know more… To the overview 

Who is WHO: Italy  
CoMeLab 

 

CoMeLab is a committee 
within the National 
Association COMUFFICIO 
and represents all 
companies involved in 
manufacturing, selling or 
service of weighing equipment. Within Italy, CoMeLab 
represents circa 30 companies, 271 … Read more 

 

 

 

Agenda 
 06-07/04/2016WG 5 Meeting, Stockholm (Sweden) 

 20/04/2016NoBoMet Meeting, Berlin (Germany) 

 01-04/06/2016 CECIP General Assembly Vienna 
(Austria) 
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